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Jinder Ubhi

From: Ian White <IWhite@eppingforestdc.gov.uk>
Sent: 11 June 2015 10:48
To: Mayor
Cc: Kenneth Bean
Subject: Housing and Parking Standards MALP consultations

Sir/Madam, 
 
Thank you for the consultation documents on the above minor alterations to the London Plan, which were received 
on 8th May. I confirm that this authority has no comments on the proposed changes to the housing and parking 
standards. 
 
Ian White 
 
Projects Officer 
 
Planning Policy. 

  

DISCLAIMER 
This email is for the use of the intended recipients only. Any opinion or 
advice it contains is that of the sender and does not bind the authority in 
any way. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender 
immediately and then delete the message. If you are not the intended 
recipient you must not use, disclose, copy or distribute this email. 
We have taken precautions to minimise the risk of transmitting 
software viruses, but we advise that you carry out your own virus 
checks on an attachment to this message. We cannot accept liability 
for any loss or damage caused by software viruses. 

Internet email is not a secure communication medium, 
and we advise that you observe this lack of security when emailing us. 

Epping Forest District Council 
Postmaster@Eppingforestdc.gov.uk  
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